Do you LOVE to read? Are you good at trivia?

Are you entering grades 6-9?

Then consider being part of this summer's



The Battle of the Books is a countywide competition of young adults representing participating Suffolk County public libraries. The competition will take place on Saturday, August 15th at Stony Brook University. Teams will answer trivia questions based on eight different books and score points for their team with each correct answer. If you are interesting in taking part, you must entering grades 6-9, able to attend weekly meetings and be ready for a summer of fun!

For further details attend the Battle of the Books Kick-Off Meeting*

Monday, June 1st 4:30 PM



*Attendance at the Kick-Off Meeting is NOT required.

You may pick up copies of this year's titles at the Adult Reference Desk beginning Monday, June 1st. You can also see a complete description of the program on the Library website, www.wipublib.org.

West Islip Public Library

3 Higbie Lane, West Islip, NY 11795 631.661.7080 www.wipublib.org http://wiplteens.blogspot.com



Questions? Call or email Mrs. Fowler at the library.
Phone: 631.661.7080
Email: wipiteen@suffolk.lib.ny.us

West Islip Public Library

Teen Summer Reading Program 2009

(For students entering grades 7-12)



Looking for a place to hang out this summer? Bring your friends to the library & join this year's Teen Summer Reading Program! By joining, you will be eligible to win amazing prizes as well as participate in teen events all summer long! And the best part – it's FREE!!!

West Islip Public Library

3 Higbie Lane, West Islip, NY 11795 631-661-7080 For more details visit www.wipublib.org and wipiteens.blogspot.com

Find us on Facebook